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Ms. Sally Oglesby

City Clerk

| hereby request connection to the city sewer system at outside city commercial rates.
My property is located at 180 Cox Avenue and is shown on Tax Map 087, Parcel
091.14. My property consists of approximately 3.4 acres and is located within the Urban
Growth Boundary adjacent, on the eastern side, to the current City Limits along the
Industrial Development Board Property (Colinx) and on the northern side along the
southern right of way margin of Cox Avenue. At the current time | prefer to remain
outside the City Limits. However | would like to reserve the possibility for future
annexation. My property currently has a failing subsurface disposal system. City sewer
service is currently extended to my property and a tap is located on the northeastern

corner of my property. | would like to connect to that existing low pressure sewer tap.

Sincerely,

MKW

William C. Douglas




